Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region 4-A CALABARZON
Province of Quezon
DIVISION OF TAYABAS CITY
Tayabas City

DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 8% ¢

TO : OIC-ASSISTANT SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
CHIEFS, CID AND SGOD
HEADS, PUBLIC ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY SCHOOLS

FROM

SUBJECT CORRIGENDUM TO DIV. MEMO NO. 338 RE: TRAINING-WORKSHOP
ON THE ENCODING AND COMPLETION OF DATA IN THE EHRIS

DATE : December 22, 2017

The conduct of Training Workshop on the Encoding and Completion of Data in the
Enterprise Resource Information System (EHRIS) on December 28-29, 2017, 8:00 am — 5:00
pm at Tayabas East Central School lll is rescheduled on January 18-19, 2017 due to conflict of
schedule.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is highly anticipated.

Email us at: tayabas.city@deped gov.ph tel. no. :
Website: www.depedtayabascity.ph telefaxno.:  (042) 797- 0054), (042) 7970773




